
 

Saturday,  September 17 from 9 am to 5pm 

At Ernie Howlett Park 

 25851 Hawthorne Blvd, RHE  

Parking & Shuttle available across Hawthorne Blvd  

from the Park at PV Landfill site. 

 

www.RollingHillsEstatesCA.gov 

 

 

The City of Rolling Hills Estates  is not related to, sponsored by, or endorsed by the Palos Verdes Peninsula Unified School District. 


